
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Maple Tree Farm, 400 Smith Ridge Road, South Salem, NY 10590 

DATE:  July 12, 2023 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the materials submitted by the 

applicant for mitigation of a wetland violation for burying wood chips and covering them with 

dirt. 

The submitted mitigation plan consists of planting of some grass and bushes and trees.  

However, this plan does not address the fundamental problem of the buried wood chips which 

can continue to do harm to the wetland.  The CAC would like to see an updated plan that 

addresses this issue. 


